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Sustainable Exhibitions for Museums (SEFM) and Stephen Mellor would like to invite you to 
complete the on-line Exhibitions – Going Green Survey 2018 – Ten Years On, through the 
following link: 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/H87R7GP 
 
SEFM is a UK-based informal network of museum and gallery professionals who want to 
promote and encourage sustainability in all we do in this field, with a particular focus on the 
production and staging of exhibitions. 
 
We are looking for survey responses from museums or galleries of any kind – multiple sites 
may want to submit by each major site. We wish to once again review our industry to assess 
how environmentally sustainable or ‘green’ our work practices and institutions are, and how 
our approaches to exhibitions have changed in the last ten years. 
 
To see the results summary of the first survey issued in 2008 follow the following link to the 
report pdf: 
 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/vixzon7kw9w380f/AABSibWleaxa4KUEXDi3Dwmya?dl=0 
 
All of you willing to take this survey are encouraged to review the 2008 report as this will also 
give you a good overview of and preparation for this follow-up survey before you start. 
 
This 2018 Survey is based on the original 2008 Survey so we can analyse ‘like for like’. We 
recognise though we may have advanced quite some way since then and that the 
questions/topics may have been overtaken by progress. 
 
Most questions are 'green' and a few new ones 'financial' as we are taking this opportunity to 
see how universally tight budgets have affected exhibition programming and museum 
operations - perhaps with green benefits. 
 
The actual survey will take roughly 30 minutes but you may need extra time to gather 
information. You can stop and start until finally selecting the ‘Submit’ button. 
 

The survey will close on Sunday 30 September 2018 at midnight GMT.  
 
The results from this 2018 survey will be added to and compared with the previous 2008 data 
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we have collected and will be shared in November 2018. All respondents will be sent the survey 
analysis report by email in due course.  
 

 
We understand how pressured your work-time is, so thank you in advance for your input. If you 
have any enquiries or questions about the survey, please email: 
stephen.mellor@chalkface.net.au  
  
Please forward this invitation and links to any contacts you have and who you think might be 
interested in taking the survey – we want to share/connect as widely as possible across the 
world and join up the many green initiatives, supporters and enthusiasts that are already ‘green 
exhibitions’ advocates. 
 

 
Stephen Mellor, formerly Exhibitions Co-ordinator at Tate Modern, London and a committee 
member of the International Exhibition Organisers group, is managing this 2018 survey in 
association with Sustainable Exhibitions for Museums (SEFM).  
 
This survey is a volunteer initiative and any views or information are offered in good faith.  
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